
Heads Up...18/10/24
Your weekly Tenterfield newsletter

 from Mrs Beare!

Thank you so much to those who

have donated a box of tissues or

wipes this week. We will have

the box available for one more

week to collect donations

Message from Mrs Beare
World food day was fantastic! Thank

you to all the parents that supported

the event! We had so many cultural

dishes! 

Please do look at the photos on

Tapestry.  

Wipes & Tissues

Large plants 
If you have any large plants (real or plastic) that are no longer needed,

we would love them for our nursery please. Mrs Day is improving our

outdoor reading area and would like the plants for this space please.

I am afraid I have some very sad news. Mrs Monika will be leaving the

Tenterfield family on Fri 1st Nov. She is relocating with her family to

Yorkshire. We have absolutely loved Mrs Monika working with us. She is an

amazing, nurturing practitioner who I know will be greatly missed by the

children, parents and staff. 

We wish her every success with her new adventures xx

The good news is we have recruited 3 new practitioners to work in the nursery!

Aaliyah Fallon is now supporting the morning pink group.

Michelle Chan will be replacing Miss Monika’s role from 4th Nov

Kimberley Farmer will be supporting the 3&4yr olds from 24th Oct.

 

Mrs Monika



XmasWreath & Centre Piece workshop
We are really pleased to be holding two Christmassy workshops with our very

own Nicola (Mrs Grimwood) who is not only a wonderful practitioner at

Tenterfield, she also is an amazing, professional florist!! She is holding two festive

Christmas workshops for us: Wreath making and Table centre pieces.

Time : Thurs 5th & 12th Dec. 7pm 

Where: Tenterfield Nursery School

 

Please make payment via School Gateway, and email admin to confirm your booking

admin@tenterfield.herts.sch.uk by 29/11/2024. When we have reached maximum

spaces we will close bookings. If we do not reach minimum capacity for each date

unfortunately we will not be able to go ahead. 

We want to ensure that everyone feels comfortable and welcome at our

upcoming event. If payment is a concern for you, please speak with the office

team. We want everyone to enjoy the experience without any added stress. 

 All proceeds will go towards new Balance Bikes & Scooters for the children. 

Please note these are adult-only events and a great opportunity to meet other

parents/carers with the bonus of taking home your own Christmas masterpiece!!

Bookings open now and spaces are limited!

We would love for you to join us for a mulled wine, nibbles and some festive fun.

We look forward to hosting you all.

 From The PTFA Team

mailto:admin@tenterfield.herts.sch.uk


Holiday Club bookings are now open. 

This October we are partnering with Herts & Beds Coaching

Mon 28th & Tues 29th: Team Tenterfield (Book via school gateway)

Weds 30th & Thurs 31st: Herts & Beds Coaching (Booking info below)

Fri 1st Nov: Tenterfield Tinies 9.30-11am (No need to book)

October Holiday Club

Please Note

Occasional Day 

 Nursery Closed

 Mon 25th Nov 



🏀🏏October half term sports camps at Tenterfield Nursery, Welwyn ⚽️🎾

- October 30th & 31st

- 8.45am - 3.15pm

- For ages 3 - 8

- For all abilities, split into groups

- Sports on the playing fields if the weather permits

- £35 for one day, £60 for two

- 10% sibling discount

Email Hertsandbedscoaching@gmail.com

Or click on the link below to book directly

https://forms.gle/Gpd6xv9TQscv53pD6

PLACES VERY LIMITED!!

https://forms.gle/Gpd6xv9TQscv53pD6


Mon 28th October - Fri 1st

November
HALF TERM

Mon 4th November - Fri 8th

November
Fireworks Week

Tue 12th November Odd Socks DayCome to nursery wearing your odd socks!!

Thu 14th November World Diabetes Day

Fri 15th November BBC Children in Need

Mon 25th November Occasional DayNursery Closed

Thu 5th December
International Volunteers DayDo you have a skill or

occupation you could come and share with us? 

Mon 9th December - Fri 13th

December
Catch Up Calls WeekDetails will be emailed 

Fri 20th December
Last Day of TermNursery finishes at 1pm for our 30hr

Children

Mon 23rd December - Fri 3rd

January
Christmas Holiday

Autumn Term Dates

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfOJLOU7l0gTECEYTyXrFN2_AZVOBDV0VpTL66LkckV__XwIA/viewform?usp=sf_link


OAKLANDS PRIMARY SCHOOL
OPEN FOR ADMISSIONS

SEPTEMBER 2025


